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Welcome to the Year 3 newsletter. Can you believe next week is the last week of term! Time 
really does fly. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support this 
year. Read below to see what the children have been up to in their final weeks in Y3! 

English 
We finished writing our persuasive letters in 
English with the children producing some 
lovely work and some very compelling         
arguments about saving the rainforest! We 
also had a chance to reflect on how far we 
have come this year. The children are     
working to a high level and have made huge 
progress in their writing and reading. They 
should be very proud of what they have 
achieved across the year...we are very proud 
of them! 

Our newsletter is sent 
out fortnightly to keep 

you up to date. 

Proud to make a positive impact 

Upcoming diary date 

 

Friday 18th July—End of school term. 

Monday 1st September—Staff Training day 

Tuesday 2nd September— 
Children back to school! 

 

A huge thank you! 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all 
of you for supporting the children so well 
this year. Whether it be supporting school 
trips, helping the children with their      
homework or simply supporting them day to 
day, we really appreciate it. We hope you 
have a fantastic summer! 

 

 

Transition day 

The children met their new teachers last 
week and from chatting to them they all 
thoroughly enjoyed their day. 

Year 3’s loss will be Year 4’s gain and      
hopefully they now feel a little more       
prepared and confident to tackle the   
changes heading their way in September. 

The children will excel at the ‘top of the 
school’ and we look forward to seeing them 
continue to blossom as they move into their 
final year with us at Southridge! 

Maths 

In maths lessons over the last few weeks 
we have been looking at a variety of things. 
We studied the time, looked at vertical, 
horizontal, parallel and perpendicular lines. 
We also looked at recognising the value of 
each digit in a three digit number. Next 
week, we will finish our maths year by  
looking at money and change.  

The children have approached maths with a 
tremendous attitude this year and have 
made superb progress across the year. A 
big well done to them all! 



Harvest Time! 

We had great fun this week when harvesting our vegetables that we have been growing in 
our raised beds ready for the farmers lunch! We successfully grew potatoes, carrots and 
mangetout in our raised beds...and the harvest was plentiful! As you can see from the   b 
photographs below, we loved it! 


